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File no:-

20 October 2020
Productivity Commissioner
NSW Productivity Commission
Via email ICReview@productivity.nsw.gov.au

By email: ICReview@productivity.nsw.gov.au

Dear Commissioner,

Amendment to Blacktown City Council’s submission to the NSW
Productivity Commission’s issues paper — Review of Infrastructure
Contributions in New South Wales.

| refer to Council’s submission to the NSW Productivity Commission’s issues paper —
Review of Infrastructure Contributions in New South Wales provided on 5 August 2020.

At its Ordinary meeting on 28 October 2020, Council resolved that:

Item 2, page 8 of its submission be amended to further clarify how a reduced timeframe for
contribution plan reviews can be achieved, being that provided the increase in land values is no
greater than the actual movements experienced by Council over the review period, then the
review time taken by both IPART and the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment combined should not exceed 6 months.

| appreciate that submissions have now closed. However, Council would appreciate if this
clarification to our submission could be included in the Commissioner’s consideration of its

submission.
If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact me on _

Yours faithfully
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